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Winter has certainly hit us this week. With temperatures continuing to
fall, we are taking extra care and precautions in and around the school
grounds for everyone's safety. Please can we encourage all pupils and

parents to stick to the gritted paths in order to avoid any unnecessary
incidents. It's also really important at this time of year that all pupils are

sent to school wearing a coat. We will not be allowing children outside
during breaks and lunchtimes if they don't come to school with one.

We had a wonderful day on Wednesday when we all gathered in the hall to
decorate our Christmas trees. I know lots of classes are also beginning to

ensure their classrooms (and doors) are ready for the festive season.
There are lots of exciting activities and events taking place over the
next couple of weeks, so please take a look at the additional Christmas
newsletter to make sure you don't miss anything. We are really looking

forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to our school Christmas
Fayre on Tuesday 5th December (3:00 - 4:30pm).







Parent notices

Miss Greenwood: Louis
Mrs Lamb: Everyone

Mrs Millington: Ronnie
Miss Gregory: Edie 
Miss Beck: Amber

Miss Roebuck: Lucas
Miss Pierce: Lola

Miss Pickering: Aaron
Miss James: Jacob

Mrs Hrintchuk: Dylan
Miss Marr: Riley

Mrs Spivey: Miley
Launchpad: Cano

Mrs Dove: Bailey W
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Polite reminder: No
smoking or vaping on
the school grounds. 

No driving into the
school grounds. You

must park up and use
the pedestrian gate. 

STAR

Just as a reminder, our school has a reading programme called Bug Club that we’d like to
reshare with you. If you have access to an internet connection, your child can enjoy

reading Bug Club books online-  that are pitched appropriately. We allocate books to your
child according to their reading levels. Each child has a unique homepage, and can log

into it by following these steps: 1. Go to www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 2. Enter the login
details. 3. Your child’s homepage will appear.  When your child has finished all the quiz

questions in a book, he or she will earn ‘ActiveLearn Coins’. By reading more books, your
child will earn enough coins to ‘buy’ a reward in one of the many reward schemes. The

answers to the quiz questions will be sent back to our teacher site so that we can see how
your child is progressing. When your child has finished a book, it will move to ‘My Library’.

Children can read these books again if they want to, or they can choose new books.

Follow Us!

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/

